## VALLEY CENTER PAGEANT ASSOCIATION

PO BOX 2177

VALLEY CENTER, CA 92082

(760)415-5640 missvalleycenter@gmail.com

September 1, 2024

Dear Business Owner, Service Organizations, and Individual Contributor,

The Valley Center Pageant Association is proud to announce the 55th Miss Valley Center Pageant which will be April 5, 2025. We are seeking donations for the scholarship and prizes for the contestants. Donations in the value of \$1.00 -\$249.00 will be mentioned on our Thank You page in the program. Donations in the value of \$250.00 - \$499.00 will receive a ½ page ad in the program. Donations in the value of \$500.00 or greater will receive a ½ page ad in the program. Over 400 people attend our event.

We are looking for specific sponsorships for these items needed to put the pageant on. Your name and ad will be put in the program and announced at the pageant. You can also do a partial sponsorship for any of these items

Maxine Theater \$3000.00 Programs \$2000.00 Backdrops \$1500.00 Music \$500.00

Flowers \$500.00 Crowns \$400.00 Sashes \$300.00

<u>We are also looking for sponsors for the awards</u> that are given out the evening of the pageant. Your name will be put in the program and announced at the pageant.

Junior Miss Essay\$100.00Cover girl\$100.00Junior Miss Photogenic\$100.00Miss Essay\$250.00Directors\$100.00Miss Congeniality\$100.00

Miss Photogenic \$100.00

The young women who compete for the crown excel in academics, sports, and community involvement. They make a commitment to personal achievement, growth, and service to others.

Goods or services of any kind can be used to show appreciation and to reward these young women. Gift certificates, discounts or cash can greatly help to defray the costs Miss Valley Center incurs as she travels San Diego County serving as an ambassador for Valley Center, Pauma Valley & Pala.

All gift certificates or cash donations can be sent to the address below or scan our QR Code for payment:

Valley Center Pageant Association

Po Box 2177

Valley Center, CA 92082

Missvalleycenter@gmail.com



Our Federal Tax ID is 86-3221159 501c3 (Receipt for your tax deductible donation will be sent you).

Arrangements to pick up physical prizes can be coordinated by contacting Debra Jockinsen at (760)415-5640.

We greatly appreciate the support you are giving the pageant and these young women. We look forward to working with you to make the 2025 pageant a great success. Thank you in advance for your support. Please let me know if you would like us to come in and talk to your group about the pageant.

Sincerely,

## Debra

Debra Jockinsen President